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Tyler Pipe is always glad to have the opportunity to support the Tyler, Texas community where our Team Members
live and work.  On May 10, members of the Tyler Team were present for the groundbreaking ceremony for a brand
new Splash Water Park.  The splash park is located on the main campus of the Boys & Girls Club on North 32nd
Street in Tyler.  The park opened after a ribbon cutting service on June 1 and is now available for use by all of the
children in the Smith County community looking for a way to have fun and cool down in the hot Texas weather.
 
Tyler Pipe helped the Boys & Girls Club build their main campus in 2005, so it was an easy decision for Tyler to join
other businesses in the community to assist again when they were called upon to help fund this project as well.
 
At McWane we welcome the opportunity to support the communities where our team members live and work and
we hope to continue this tradition for generations to come.
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